Dear Camden Planning.

I would like to protest most strongly against the proposed Murphy’s Yard Development in Gordon House Road,
Gospel Oak.

It will have a terrible impact on the openness of the Heath and the views from the top of Parliament Hill which are
apart from being of great pleasure to local people are also a great tourist attraction and is the most the famous
view of London. | can’t imagine Camden Council would want to forever be known as the people that ruined it?
The plans appear to have no open spaces for any residents living there or cater for any form of infrastructure and let
alone the problems there are going to be with traffic as Gordon House Road is already often gridlocked?

Surely this damage cannot be allowed to happen just to suit developer’s greed?

Yours sincerely,

Ken Pyne

15d Well walk.

London NW31BY



